
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 28, 2014 
 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL 

 
 
Long Minh Nguyen and Ha Kim Thi Nguyen 
2114 Putter Place 
Kissimmee FL 34746 
 
Re: Order to Remove 586 Rice Street 
 
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Nguyen: 
 
This is to inform you that the City of Saint Paul is acting upon the resolution of substantial 
abatement order, RLH RR 13-41, in which the City Council granted an extension of 90 days to a 
previous resolution, RLH RR 13-22, to rehabilitate or raze and remove the structures located at 
586 Rice Street.  This extension was granted on September 9, 2013. Copies of the certified 
resolutions are included. 
 
You are hereby informed that unless you present a signed contract with a licensed demolition 
contractor to the City of Saint Paul within 15 days, the City will engage a contractor to raze and 
remove the structures located at 586 Rice Street. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Steve Magner 
Manager of Code Enforcement 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
c:  Councilmember Dai Thao – Ward 1 
     Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 
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